Subject: RO0415 PHONE LOG 2009-02-04

Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 2/4/2009 11:59 AM
End: Wed 2/4/2009 11:59 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Denis Brown regarding soil vapor sampling from fixed probes. He is reviewing a work
plan that includes sampling within buildings but does not want to continue soil vapor sampling with a
Suma canister in the parking lot. There is variability in data collected from existing probes in parking lot.
ACEH follows LARWQCB guidance that indicates Tedlar bags should not be used. We discussed use of
Tedlar bags for sampling locations with high VOCs since accuracy at low levels not needed. Suma
canisters to be used for indoor samples.



